



Headteacher: Alan Gray, M.Sc., F.R.S.A.

Deputy Headteacher: Mark Nicholls, BA (Hons)

Deputy Headteacher: Caroline Creaby, BA, M.Ed., Ed.D.

The Ridgeway, St. Albans, Hertfordshire. AL4 9NX

Telephone: 01727 799560

Email: <a href="mailto:admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk">admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk</a> Website: <a href="mailto:www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk">www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk</a>

Letter No: 234/2022

29th June 2022

Dear Parent/Carers,

## Royal International Air Tattoo STEM and Futures Day Trip 2022 Letter of Confirmation

I am pleased to confirm that your child has been allocated a place on a trip to the Royal International Air Tattoo STEM and Futures Day on Friday 15<sup>th</sup> July 2022.

As noted in my initial letter, Students will be asked to meet no later than **6:45am**, outside the **SandPit Theatre**. We will be leaving RAF Fairford at approximately 2.30pm and therefore should return to school at approximately **5.30pm**, traffic dependant, so students will be required to make appropriate arrangements to get home safely at this time. We will provide updates of our expected arrival time back at school via the School Twitter - **@Sandringhamsch1** 

Lunch is not provided on the day and therefore we ask that students have a packed lunch and plenty of drinks with them for the day. Food can be purchased within the showground, however it should be noted that food outlets are often busy and expensive.

Students **do not** need to attend the day wearing school uniform; however, I would like to emphasise the importance of ensuring students are prepared for all weather conditions on the day. The outdoor nature of the event, means that students should carry sun cream with them if hot, and/or a waterproof jacket for more inclement or wet weather.

This trip is heavily oversubscribed so should your child no longer wish to attend please let me know by emailing <a href="mailto:admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk">admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk</a> as soon as possible so that we can reallocate their place on the trip.

We hope that the day will be a very useful and an inspiring opportunity for our students.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

Mark Allday Assistant Headteacher















